Hiro Technologies
8-4-2 Ayabe, Chuo-ku, Fukuoka

Hiro Technologies
requests the pleasure of the company of

Mr. and Mrs. Kashmir

at a banquet to celebrate our tenth Anniversary
on Wednesday, July 24, 20XX at 18:30
at Palace Club
46-5 Kawai, Hakata-ku, Fukuoka

RSVP by June 15
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May 10, 20XX

Mr. and Mrs. Kashmir 
GBA Co., Ltd.

Invitation to Tenth Anniversary Celebration

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kashmir,

We at Hiro Technologies wish to express our sincere appreciation to our business partners and clients as we celebrate our tenth year in business.  We could not have reached this far without the support from every one of you.

In recognition of this anniversary, we request the pleasure of your company at the banquet on Wednesday, July 24th at 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at Palace Club.  Kindly inform us of your attendance by June 15th by enclosed card.

On behalf of the company, it would be a pleasure to welcome you on July 24th.

Sincerely,

Uno Hiroshi

Uno Hiroshi
Chief Executive Officer
Hiro Technologies

